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DR. GRANT STONEHAM, MD FRCPC, NAMED REGISTRAR  
OF THE COLLEGE OF PHYSICIANS AND SURGEONS OF SASKATCHEWAN 

SASKATOON, December 20, 2022 – The Council of the College of Physicians and 
Surgeons of Saskatchewan is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Grant 
Stoneham as the College’s new Registrar, effective July 1, 2023, upon the 
retirement of his predecessor, Dr. Karen Shaw. 

Dr. Stoneham grew up in Saskatoon and trained initially as a Mechanical Engineer 
at the University of Saskatchewan.  He worked as a Professional Engineer in the 
Oil Industry for five years before returning to university and entering Medical 
School at the University of Calgary.  

After obtaining his Medical Degree, Dr. Stoneham completed a rotating internship 
in Calgary and then returned to Saskatoon for a residency in Diagnostic Radiology. 
He subsequently completed a Fellowship in Angiography and Interventional 
Radiology at the Mayo Clinic in Rochester, Minnesota.  

Dr. Stoneham is currently the Lead Area Chief of Staff (ACOS) in the Saskatoon Area of the Saskatchewan Health 
Authority (SHA) and practices about twenty percent of his time as an Interventional Radiologist in a busy clinical 
practice at the Royal University Hospital. 

He has had extensive experience in several administrative, academic, business, medical regulatory and national 
medical roles, including with the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada and the Medical Council of 
Canada.  

His professional involvement has included several roles at the University of Saskatchewan, such as Royal College 
Program Director for the Radiology residency program; Associate Head – Academic of the Radiology Department; 
Associate Dean for Saskatoon Programs; and Chair of the Professionalism Panel of the College of Medicine. 

Dr. Stoneham has been involved with the work of the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Saskatchewan for many 
years in various roles, including as a member and Co-Chair of the Advisory Committee on Medical Imaging, the 
Finance and Audit Committee, and as Chair of the Registration Committee. He also served on the College Council for 
many years and held the office of President of the Council in 2010 and 2015.  

As CEO and Registrar of the College, Dr. Stoneham will bring strategic vision, an innovative mindset, and a 
commitment to quality to his role in protecting the integrity of our College’s mandate “to serve the public by 
regulating the practice of medicine and guiding the profession to achieve the highest standards of care.” He will also 
provide leadership and insightful communication, and continue to promote continued competency for physicians 

Please join us in congratulating Dr. Grant Stoneham on his appointment! 

The mission of the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Saskatchewan is to serve the public by regulating the practice of 
medicine and guiding the profession to achieve the highest standards of care. It currently issues licenses to over 3500 physicians, 
surgeons, residents and medical students in the province, as well as over 1800 medical professional corporation permits. 
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Source: Dr. Olawale Franklin Igbekoyi 
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